Ms. Lisa Lapointe

Chief Coroner

Office of the Chief Coroner
PO Box 9259 Stn Prov Govt
Victoria BC V8W 9J4

Dear Ms. Lapointe:
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Thank you for your letter of July 5, 2018, outlining recommendations from the Inquest into the
death of Mr. Rhett Patrick Victor Mutch which were directed to the Ministry of Public Safety

and Solicitor General. These included recommendations 2 and 3.

I understand that Mr. Clayton Pecknold, Director of Police Services, provided a response to these
recommendations to you directly on July 19, 2018, prior to having received your
correspondence. I trust that Mr. Pecknold’s correspondence addresses your request for a

response outlining the action to be taken regarding these recommendations.

Thank you again for bringing the recommendations to my attention.

Sincerely,
Mike Farnworth

Minister of Public Safety
and Solicitor General

fie: Mr. Clayton Pecknold
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